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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian and NSW governments 
have committed $500 million for 
traffic improvements including a new 
bridge over the Hawkesbury River 
between Richmond and North 
Richmond. The Australian Government 
funding is provided under the 
Infrastructure Investment Program.  
Transport for NSW needs to do further on site 
investigations as we continue planning for the 
New Richmond Bridge Stage 2 project. 

What work are we doing?  
Our investigation work will involve digging and 
drilling holes to check ground conditions and 
utilities. 
We will restore the areas when our investigations 
are finished. To complete this day and night 
investigation work, we will use:  

• light vehicles 
• a drilling rig 
• vacuum truck 
• survey equipment 
• testing and scanning equipment 
• lighting towers and  
• small hand tools. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will start work from Thursday 26 June and 
continue until Friday 29 August.  

Work during the day will occur on weekdays 
between 7am and 6pm and Saturdays between 
8am and 1pm.  
We will need to do some of this work at night to 
minimise traffic disruptions and reduce safety 
risks to workers and road users. 
Our night shift hours would be between 8pm and 
7am from Sunday to Thursday.  

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  
• traffic controllers and signs  
• lane closures and reduced speed limits  
• noise from machinery and equipment. 

The work may be noisy at times, but we will do 
everything we can to minimise its impact, 
including: 

• completing noisier tasks earlier in the shift 
• staging the work in different areas to 

minimise disruption in the same locations 

Managing our impacts 
We will try to minimise disruption to traffic. 
However, there will be some temporary traffic 
changes at times to ensure the work areas are 
safe. Partial lane closures and a reduced speed 
limit may be in place.  
Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  
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For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 
 

Work location  
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Project Infoline 1800 370 778 

 

 

richmondbridge@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/richmond-bridge-
stage-2 

 

PO Box 973  
Parramatta, NSW 2124 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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